
 

Appointment of Brazil Agency to Pacific International Lines 

Agencia Maritima (Brazil) LTDA 

25 March 2024 

 

Dear Valued Customers and Business Partners, 

 

As part of our continuous effort to unify our network under a single brand identity, Pacific 

International Lines Agencia Maritima (Brazil) LTDA. will be appointed as General Agency for 

Pacific International Lines (PIL) and Mariana Express Lines (MELL) with effect from 1 April 

2024. 

 

Additionally, we are pleased to introduce Ms. Ana Bighetti, General Manager of Pacific 

International Lines Agencia Maritima (Brazil) LTDA. Together with her, the team aims to 

deliver service excellence to meet your shipping needs. 

 

The appointments will be effective from the following voyages*: 

S/N Vessel Name Voyage 
Service Name 

(Service Code) 

Destination, 

Estimated Time Arrival 

(ETA) 

1 Ever Lucky 0072E 
South America Service 2 

(SA2) 

Navegantes, Brazil 

1 April 2024 

2 YM Trust 0010W 
South America Service 2 

(SA2) 

Santos, Brazil 

2 April 2024 

3 CMA CGM Litani 0011W 
South America Service 2 

(SA2) 

Rio De Janeiro, Brazil 

3 April 2024 

4 Kota Cepat 0062W 
Sino South America Service 

(SSA) 

Santos, Brazil 

6 April 2024 

Please see below for the contact information of our key personnel, as well as the business 

details of our Agency’s office in Brazil. 

 

 

 



 

Name Role Email 

Ana Bighetti General Manager ana.bighetti@bra.pilship.com 

Patricia Sanchez Di Cicco Head of Commercial patricia.dicicco@bra.pilship.com 

Joao Guarda Da Silveira 

Commercial 

joao.silveira@bra.pilship.com 

Andre Araujo Moreira andre.moreira@bra.pilship.com 

Andre Luis Boari andre.boari@bra.pilship.com 

Mariha Perente mariha.perente@bra.pilship.com 

Mateus Vieira Diniz Motta Canjani mateus.canjani@bra.pilship.com 

Larissa Silva larissa.silva@bra.pilship.com 

Thatyane Ribeiro Pires thatyane.pires@bra.pilship.com 

Erika Costa Figueiredo Castro erika.figueiredo@bra.pilship.com 

Claudia Maria Neves Ferreira claudia.ferreira@bra.pilship.com 

Ingridi Berndt Cunico Figueiro ingridi.figueiro@bra.pilship.com 

Our websites will remain at www.pilship.com and www.mellship.com respectively. 

 

We would like to thank you for your continued support of PIL and MELL. If you have any 

questions, please contact our local office. 

 

Your Sincerely, 

Pacific International Lines 

Mariana Express Lines 
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